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Tuesday 25 May 2021 
 
Dear parents / carers, 
 

PGL RESIDENTIAL WEEKEND: 1 October – 4 October 2021 
 
Further to my letter dated 2 March, I am delighted to let you know that our proposed visit to PGL Caythorpe 
can go ahead. 
 
Department for Education guidance now permits domestic residential educational visits although they “must 
be conducted in line with relevant COVID-19 guidance and regulations in place at that time”.  
 
If you would like your child to attend the PGL residential weekend, please print off and return the slip below 

or send in via email to the info@bwacademy.co.uk.  
 
As you know, the cost of the weekend is £163 which includes: accommodation for 3 nights, transport, food, 
activities and holiday insurance.  
 
A non-returnable deposit of £30 is required by Monday 7 June 2021. 
 
A further interim payment of £50 is required by Friday 2 July 2021, with final payment of £83 (total £163) by 
Friday 10 September 2021.  

Payment requests will now be sent via Parent Hub, you may need to update the app to receive the 
latest information. If you have any problems setting this up, please contact the school office. 

As part of the school’s remission policy, the cost of the 2021 PGL weekend visit will be subsidised for families 
who are eligible for free school meals and those with twins. Please contact Mrs Fairweather (Operations 
Manager) for further information.  
 
The PGL residential is a wonderful weekend of excitement and adventure and will be an unforgettable 
experience for your child. The experience can have a major impact on the children’s personal development 
and confidence. I do hope your child will come along. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

  
Simon Morley 
Headteacher 
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PGL RESIDENTIAL WEEKEND: FRIDAY 1 OCTOBER - MONDAY 4 OCTOBER 2021 
 
Name of child ……………………………………………………             Class ………………………... 
 
I do / do not agree (delete as applicable) to my child taking part in the PGL residential weekend.  
 
I have paid a non-returnable deposit of £30 via Parent Hub. 
 
I agree to pay the following payments by the due dates to enable my child to take part in the weekend:  
an interim payment of £50 by Friday 2 July and the remainder of £83 by Friday 10 September 2021. 
 
If payments are not received by the above deadlines your child’s place may be cancelled. 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………………. (parent / carer)  Date………………………………… 

 


